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My report to the London Borough of Richmond upon Thames on the 
Examination of the Ham and Petersham Neighbourhood Plan contained 
an error in the calculation of the plan period, which is intended to be 15 
years from the date of adoption. On page 4 of my report I stated: 

“I can also confirm that it does specify the period over which the Plan 
has effect namely the period from 2018 up to 2032. I will recommend 
that the period of the plan is added to the title of the Plan.” 

I miscalculated the year when the period of 15-year period would expire 
if the plan was made in 2018, which should have been 2033, not 2032. 

My recommendation at the end of the section “The Examination 
process” should have read: 

“That the title of the Plan should read Ham and Petersham 
Neighbourhood Plan 2018-2033”. 

 

 

John Slater BA (Hons), DMS, MRTPI 

John Slater Planning Ltd 

johnslaterplanning@gmail.com 

7th August 2018 

 


